
Submission ID: 22642

Dear Sir or Madam,
Firstly, I would like you to consider how utterly biased in favour of the applicant this process of comment is, and how
difficult it is for an objector to be heard. Many are simply unable to navigate through and just give up, seemingly the
intention to discourage objectors.
Currently, there is no access via A631 to West Burton as it is closed for weeks due to flooding from the river Idle - a
regular occurrence - and main route from A1 and M62. The A631 connects South Yorkshire, North Notts, Lincolnshire and
Humberside. Highways are failing to acknowledge the impact the proposed projects will have on the country roads and
villages that the A631 passes through. This road was believed to be the most dangerous in the country.
Solar panels should not be placed on valuable food producing agricultural land, this is so fundamentally important.
Farming land will be ruined and farmers take other careers. Fields left fallow will become full of ragwort and weeds
(example are the road verges). Why is this even being considered? Oh yes...IGP hope to get permissions and financial
gain and then move on to leave the ruination for others to sort out, which would take generations.
Unfortunately, judging by the inaccuracies in their 700 page reports (which were nearly impossible to download), they were
not expected to be read or scrutinized.
Solar panels should be placed on roof tops, where they will not affect food production...which in turn would have to be
imported at even greater cost and environment footprint.


